Tuesday, February 27, 2024 at 11:09:13 Mountain Standard Time

Subject: Glen Canyon Notification

Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 at 10:57:50 AM Mountain Standard Time
From: Patno, Heather E

To: Patno, Heather E
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Hello,

This notification confirms that the release volume from Glen Canyon Dam for March
2024 will be 675,000 acre-feet. Hourly and daily average releases from

Glen Canyon Dam for March 2024 will be scheduled through Western Area Power
Administration to be consistent with the Glen Canyon Dam, Record of Decision (dated
December 2016) and to also achieve, as nearly as is practicable, this monthly volume.

Hourly releases during March 2024 will fluctuate from a low of approximately 8,000 cfs
during the early morning hours to a high of approximately 14,075 cfs during the
afternoon and evening hours. The weekend minimum is anticipated to be
approximately 7,886 cfs during the early morning with a peak of approximately 12,697
cfs during the evening hours. The anticipated monthly release volume for April is
anticipated to be 601,000 acre-feet and will be confirmed with a subsequent notification
toward the end of March.

This notification supersedes all previously issued ones and is current until a new one is
issued. All times identified in this notification are local time (Mountain Standard Time)
and not hour ending.

Kind regards,
Heather

Heather E. Patno

Hydraulic Engineer - Glen Canyon Dam
Interior Region 7: Upper Colorado Basin
Upper Colorado Operations Office
Office: 801-524-3883

Cell: 801-656-8200
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